
 
MUPY has welcomed guest lecturers from United States of America
 

June 25, 2015       
 
On June 25th, 2015, Prof. Opa Vajragupta, Pharmaceutical Chemistry Department, along with department
members, have welcomed Prof. Dr. Juri G. Gelovani from Department of Biomedical Engineering, College
of Engineering and School of Medicine, Wayne State University, USA. On this occasion, Prof. Dr. Juri
G. Gelovani gave a special lecture in the topic of “Molecular Imaging in Drug Development & Cases on
Neuroreceptors, Alzheimer’s Disease and Cancer’ to MUPY faculty members and graduate students as
well.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1600


